
Tell Chancellor White:  

  Faculty Working Conditions are Student Learning Conditions!  

Why Are CSU Faculty Talking About A STRIKE? 

Faculty and the CSU administration have been in negotiations over faculty pay since last summer. Despite the fact that 
faculty haven’t had a raise in years and are making LESS in today’s dollars than they did in 2004, the administration 
won’t agree to the 5% raise that our faculty need. The administration won’t budge on their 2% offer, though they just 
decided to raise the limits on how much campus presidents can be paid.  

 

 

Why Should Students Care? 

The people in charge of the CSU (the Chancellor and Board of Trustees) have chosen a path that hurts students, faculty, 
and the future of public higher education in California. Faculty are working at multiple schools or leaving the system be-
cause the pay doesn’t keep pace with the cost of living or comparable institutions.  When faculty don’t stay it affects 
what classes get offered, and overworked faculty don’t have as much time for their students.  

 

The Faculty Raise Wouldn’t Hurt Students. 

There is enough money in the CSU budget to pay our faculty the 5% increase WITHOUT raising our fees: is it a matter 
of priorities. However, the BOT may decide to increase our fees anyway. The faculty union (CFA) is fighting alongside us 
against the tuition increase that the BOT is considering. If students and faculty stand together, we can ALL win.  

TAKE ACTION! 

Call or email the Office of the Chancellor and let them know: “My name is ______, I am a Cal State student, and I 
want Chancellor White to know that my professors deserve a 5% raise!  The CSU has the money. It is a matter 
of priorities. I cannot get the education I deserve unless my teachers are paid what they deserve.” 

Office of the Chancellor: (562) 951-4738, twhite@calstate.edu 

To learn more, contact Students for Quality    

Education at csusqeweb@gmail.com or visit our   

website at csusqe.org 
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